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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We had a busy week at the academy with many of our children participating in the Blackpool Youth Games. 
They took part in activities such as netball, athletics, football, cricket, swimming and basketball. Our pupils 
represented the academy well and showcased our values throughout the games; the dedication, teamwork, 
and sportsmanship they demonstrated were truly commendable. The children also had a great time and 
thoroughly enjoyed themselves. We believe that participation in such events not only helps develop physical 
abilities but also nurtures important life skills such as resilience, perseverance, and the ability to work 
collaboratively. We appreciate the efforts of our pupils and the support provided by their families, as both 
contribute to their success. 
 
We are proud of our pupils' achievements at the Blackpool Youth Games and their excellent representation 
of our academy, we look forward to seeing further achievements and celebrating their successes in the 
future. 
 
To help you plan and support your child's attendance, we are providing you with the holiday dates for the 
upcoming years until 2025-2026 (see information further below). By having this information in advance, we 
hope it will enable you to make necessary arrangements and help your child maintain positive attendance 
throughout their academic journey.  
 
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you all next week. 
 
Mrs Boothroyd and the Hawes Side Team 

 
Relationships               Respect               Resilience               Reflection               Responsibility 
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Bikes and Scooters – Lost Property 
We are sad to share that we have had two cycles and a scooter taken from our playground this week. 
 
As you will expect this is very distressing for those involved and we are disappointed that this has happened 
within our community. 
 
Whilst the cycle sheds are available for storage during the school day, we cannot guarantee the security of 
what is stored as the site is open to the public during drop off and pick up times. The site is 
also unmonitored overnight. 
 
Whilst the issue has been reported to police, we ask that all cycles/scooters are: 
 

• named or are uniquely identifiable 

• locked up whilst on site 

• taken home every day 
 

We do appreciate that sometimes mix-ups occur. If you do take the wrong cycle/scooter home, please do let 
the academy know as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Term Dates 
The term dates for 2024- 2025 and 2025-2026 are now published.  You can view these on our academy website 
by clicking here.  Alternatively, follow the links below: 
 
Term Dates 24/25 
Term Dates 25/26 
 
Out of School Provision 
Do you want to request a place at Breakfast Club and/or After School Club for the next academic year?  Or 
does your child already attend?  You need to book on the days and sessions you require by using the 
following link: 
Request session Out of School Clubs 
 
This needs to be completed by WEDNESDAY 5th July.  If you have any queries, you can get in touch with Mrs 
Scholes in the office or why not visit our website 
 
 
 
  

https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates
https://hawes-side-academy.schudio.com/files/Term_Dates_24-25.pdf
https://hawes-side-academy.schudio.com/files/Term_Dates_25-26.pdf
https://questionpro.com/t/AIqqwZyVVD
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/our-parents/Out-of-School-clubs
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Farewell Year 6 

Trip: Year 6 are off to Fairhaven Lake for a fun half day of fully led activities including kayaking and 

orienteering.  Cost of the trip is £30 payable on ParentPay.  Lake Trip dates are: 6S 27th June, 6H 29th June 

and 6A 12th July.  We ask that you send your child in non-uniform/clothes you don’t mind getting wet and 

dirty. 

Leavers Party: A fun get together as a year group with disco, party food and fun photo opportunities.  This is 

a free event taking place Friday 14th July, 6pm until 8pm Hawes Side Academy Hall (it is a non-uniform 

event). 

Leavers Breakfast: Final breakfast on the final morning at Hawes Side. Year 6 gather in the hall for a farewell 

breakfast on Friday 21st July at 9am. 

Class Leavers Service:  Parents/carers are welcome (limited to two per child) to share in the year 6’s 

memories and their time at Hawes Side.  Dates are: 

 6S Monday 17th July 9.00am 

6H Wednesday 19th July at 9.00am 

6A Thursday 20th July 2.30pm. 

One last wave goodbye: On the final day, Friday 21st July 2023, we invite you to join us on the KS2 

playground at 2pm to wave and cheer our Year 6 leavers as they leave Hawes Side for the last time. 
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Dates for your Diary 
 
 

Non-uniform Day – Friday 21st July 2023 
 

School closes for Summer Holidays – Friday 21st July 2023 
Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 2:00pm 
Yrs 3, 4, 5 & 6 @ 2:05pm 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Foundation Sports 

Day 

7th July at 2.15pm 

 

Foundation End of Year 

Showcase 

14th July at 2.30pm 
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Pupil First 
Name 

Class Value Recognised Values Certificate Comment 

Elijah FS Responsibility 
For being responsible and respectful during phonics, joining in and using 
active listening. 

Harrison 1H Resilience 
For using his internal resources to break down CVC words before writing 
them. It’s great to see your writing develop. 

Tom 
 
1S Resilience 

Tom has been resilient in his writing. Instead of giving up, he has worked 
hard to use the phonics that he knows to write his words. Well done, Tom! 

Jakob 1A Relationships 

Jakob always demonstrates good relationships with his friends in class 
and is always ready to help others, especially his team members, when 
they are unsure and encourages others to have a go! 

Freddie 2H Resilience 
Freddie has shown resilience in when writing in history. He practised 
forming his letters clearly to improve his presentation skills. 

Oliver 2S Responsibility 
For getting straight on with his work and offering support to his team 
members if needed. 

Summer 2A Relationships For offering to help a year 1 friend to carry something to help them. 

Theo 3H Respect 

Theo is always very respectful to pupils and teachers. He takes care of the 
members on his team, and he always keeps his table tidy. He consistently 
makes good choices, and he sets a great example to everyone. 

Isio 3S Respect 

Isio is always showing respect by being the first person ready to learn 
every single day, she always concentrates and gets her work done. She 

has been respectful towards me as her new teacher.  

Sofia 3A Relationships 

Sofia has developed some lovely relationships with the children in her 
class and these are flourishing. It is great to see Sofia playing games with 
her peers on the playground. Keep up the good work Sofia. 

Keegan 4H Reflection For taking his time to ensure writing is clearly presented. 

Ethan 4S Respect 

Ethan has taken part in assemblies this week, to help the whole school 
celebrate The Dragon Boat Festival - to support our modern language 
curriculum in Mandarin. Ethan has shown great respect for the culture 
and did amazingly well showcasing this to the whole school. Well done, 
Ethan! 

Lidia 4A All values For always following the school values and always being ready to learn 

Jessi 5H Respect 
For always being kind, caring and able to put a smile on Mr Dawson’s face 
by being helpful around the classroom. 

Jacob 5S Resilience 

Well done Jacob for fantastic resilience during the life saving swim 
session. Both the swim teacher and Mrs Beckett were very impressed 
with your water treading and how well you kept your head and neck at 
the correct angle above water. 

Kent 5A Resilience 
For trying hard within maths and our decimal topic. Keep up the hard 
work Kent. 

Finley 6H Reflection 

For reflecting on previous learning and applying learnt skills to his current 
work. In Maths, Finley has applied his skills to solve multi step statistic 
problems. 

Riley 6S Responsibility 

For taken responsibility with his own learning and using strategies to 
improve his work wherever possible. Riley has been working hard to 
improve in all areas of his work and should be proud of what he is doing. 

Junior 6A Relationship 

For having such a mature, caring and understanding attitude towards 
others. Junior, I am so proud of how hard you are working to build positive 
and healthy relationships, not only with your friends and peers, but with 
lots of different staff members in school too. Thank you for being 
amazing! 
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The children chosen this week to have ‘Hot Chocolate’ are: 6H, Mollie 6S, Jack 6A, Harris 5H, Jorgie 5S, 5A, 
Madison 4H, Charlie 4S, Nathan 4A, Merida 3H, Alfie C 3S, Maia 3A, Freddie 2H, Maddison 2S, Teegan 2A, 

Scarlett 1H, Tom 1S, Millie 1A, Mickey FS 
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Term Dates 2023-2024 

Autumn Term 

School opens Tuesday 5
th

 September 2023 

Inset Days Monday 2
nd

 October 2023 

School closes for half term Friday 20
th

 October 2023 (normal finish time) 

School reopens Monday 30
th

 October 2023 

School closes for Christmas Friday 22
nd

 December 2023 (2pm close for FS, Y1 & Y2 and 
2.05pm for Y3 – Y6) 

Spring Term 

School reopens Monday 8th January 2024 

School closes for half term Friday 9th February 2024 

School reopens Tuesday 20th February 2024 

School closes for Easter Thursday 28th March 2024 (2pm close for FS, Y1 & Y2 and 

2.05pm for Y3 – Y6) 

Summer Term 

School reopens Monday 15th April 2024 

May Day Bank Holiday Monday Closed for one day, Monday 6th May 2024 

School closes for half term Friday 24th May 2024 

School reopens Monday 3rd June 2024 

School closes for summer Friday 19th July 2024 (2pm close for FS, Y1 & Y2 and 2.05pm 

for Y3 – Y6) 

 


